
 

 

November 11, 2020 

 

Dear Crescent Resident,  

This letter is to inform you of new sewer and solid waste services that will go into 

effect on Dec. 1, 2020 and the attached sewer connection application necessary 

to complete the no cost connection.   

The rate will be a flat rate of $48.00 for the median single-family home.  As utility 

costs throughout the industry continue to rise, CSD staff is committed to 

managing those costs and staying efficient while upholding the commitment to a 

sustainable utility. Unfortunately, our project has been delayed because of the 

pandemic but we hope to have hook ups done by December 1, 2020.  We have 

some exceptions with commercial sites, they have been notified of the delay.  Our 

objective is to provide a better quality of life and long-term cost savings to 

residents. 

Since city sales and property taxes partially fund sewer solid waste services, those 

costs must be recovered through residents’ monthly fees. The 2020 rates are 

based on a detailed cost of service analysis to ensure that each utility customer 

pays their proportionate share of the costs to provide services. 

If you have questions about the rates, please contact the CSD office 541-433-

2951, Monday through Friday, 9 a.m. to 2 p.m. or visit at 

www.crescentsanitarydistrict.org. You may contact the CSD Team 

info@crescentsanitarydistrict.org with your questions. 

  
Chuck Lawrence  
CSD Project Manager 

http://www.crescentsanitarydistrict.org/

